
 

 

ST. STANISLAUS CATHOLIC CHURCH  
6418 Route W  Wardsville, MO 65101-9702 

 
 

Father I.  Medina, Pastor 
 

Phone: (573) 636-4925            Fax: (573) 636-2534 

 
Web Address: www.ststan.net 

 

 

 BAPTISM:    Contact Father regarding preparation sessions and scheduling 
 PENANCE:  Saturday 4:30-5:00 p.m. or by appointment  
 MARRIAGE: Contact Father at least six months in advance for preparation and scheduling 

MASS INTENTIONS:  May 24th thru May 30th 

Worship times:  www.masstimes.org  - when traveling 

Bishop McKnight’s Prayer Intention for May 

May we honor the Blessed Virgin Mary, our spiritual mother, this month by our support in charity for all mothers who struggle in 
poverty to raise their children.   

 

Pentecost Sunday  

 

May 23, 2021 

Prayer Hotline:  Contact Lillian Veit at 636-3937 or Clara 
Ann Eaton at 635-5301 for prayer line requests or to be add-
ed to the prayer line.   

Monday:        8:00 am 

   Mass Intention: NO MASS 

Tuesday:       8:00 am  

   Mass Intention: NO MASS 

Wednesday:  8:00 am  

   Mass Intention: NO MASS 

Thursday:     6:30 pm 

   Mass Intention: Gary Poff 

  David & Margaret Ann Richter 

Friday: 8:00 am 

   Mass Intention: Norbert & Nadine Bernskoetter 

  Louis & Anna Lueckenotte 

  Carolyn Lueckenotte 

Saturday:    5:30 pm 

   Mass Intention: Cletus & Harold Heckman 

  Roman & Alma Kliethermes 

  Jerome Rodeman 

Sunday:    7:30 am 

   Mass Intention: Paul VanLoo 

Sunday:   10:30 am 

   Mass Intention: Chad Temmen & Greg Temmen  

Collection Numbers for Sunday May 16, 2021 

 

Parish Collection 

Sunday Offering  $  2,865.00              

Loose Cash & Checks  $27,771.00            

Other Collections 

Samaritan Center  $       41.00 

Property Insurance  $     145.00     

Ascension of the Lord  $  2,093.00 

Capital Improvements  $       35.00  

Diocesan Collections        

Communication & Education   $     135.00 

Electronic Contributions 

Semi Monthly   $   3,002.50  

Monthly   $ 11,425.00 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel: We’re hoping to open the 
Adoration Chapel 24 hours a day very soon, but to do that 
we must have all the open hours filled.  Please call Donna 
Bernskoetter if you’re interested in taking one of the hours 
listed below.  Her number is 680-1470.   

Tuesday 1:00—2:00 am 

Saturday 11:00—12:00 noon (1,2,4,5) 

Friday 6:00—7:00 pm (1,2,4) 

Saturday 9:00—10:00 pm (1,2,5) 

Time & Talent Update: As we work to update our Parish Data-
base and get back to scheduling Liturgical Ministers, we are ask-
ing each of our parish families to fill out a new time & talent work-
sheet.  You will find them in the back of church and on our parish 
website.  Please fill out the form even if you’re not interested in 
participating in a ministry because we need your updated phone 
numbers and email addresses.  This will make communication 
with our parishioners much easier.  You may drop your complet-
ed form in the collection basket, mail it to the rectory or drop it by 
the church office.  Thank you for your cooperation.   

Fall Registration for PSR & Confirmation 2021-2022 
School Year:  In order to prepare for the PSR Grades (K-6) 
and Confirmation (7th Grade Only) classes for the fall, we 
need your help so we can prepare for what is needed.  
Please pick up your registration form at the back of church 
and return it to the church office as soon as possible.    
Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, 
please call Mary Markway at 636-4925 on Tuesday or 
Wednesday.   



 

 

Church Cleaners:  Donna Bernskoetter CHR, Julie Berhorst, Lois Bax, Laurie Bernskoetter. Please clean church 
before the weekend of May 29th & 30th.   

Grass Cutters for June 2021:  Don Kever CHR, Tony Luebbering, Randy Boeckman, Evan Boeckman, Dan 
Moeckli, David Moeller, Jim Dallas, Jim Grothoff 

Message from Bishop Shawn McKnight: 

As more people become vaccinated and the number of COVID-19 cases decline in our area, Bishop McKnight has 
removed the general dispensation from attending Mass in person, as of June 1. I am happy to invite all who have 
been away to join us to worship together, in person, and to receive the Body of Christ in Holy Communion, which 
nourishes our souls and heals us of our sins. That’s why we are obliged to participate in the Sunday liturgy each 
week. Of course, if you are ill, are traveling, or otherwise dispensed from our obligation to participate in the Mass, 
please continue to join us, via our livestreaming Mass(es). Otherwise, we look forward to seeing you in person at 
Mass!  

SUNDAY MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

23 
The Twelve  
Apostles Video at 
8:30 am in Room 
210 

24 
NO MASS 

25 
NO MASS 

26 
NO MASS 

Pickle Ball at 5:30 
pm on the Courts 
behind church.  

27 
MASS at 6:30 
pm 

28 29 
 

 

CHURCH CALENDAR FOR MAY 23rd thru 29th 2021 

Dear Parish Families, 

Thank you for an amazing year of blessings!!!  St. Stanislaus feels blessed to have completed the entire 2020/2021 
school, IN PERSON!!!   

As we say good-bye and welcome to new staff members, here are some additional changes for the 2021/2022 
school year.   

*Ms. Patty Gibbons will be retiring after this school year. We are so grateful for the time that Ms. Gibbons has invest-
ed at St. Stanislaus as the art teacher and then as the pre-K paraprofessional. Ms. Gibbons will be missed, but we 
are hoping she will come back and sub, once a teacher, always a teacher! Mrs. Jean Reinkemeyer will be the pre-K 
paraprofessional for the 2021-2022 school year. Ms. Jean, as the 4/5 group calls her, will be a fantastic addition to 
the St. Stanislaus team! Ms. Jean has been with St. Stanislaus in the past, and we can't wait to welcome her back 
for the 2021-2022 school year!  

 *Mrs. Diane Markway will be joining the St. Stanislaus team as the afternoon secretary. We look forward to welcom-
ing Mrs. Markway and introducing her to the St. Stanislaus School community! 

 *Mr. William (Billy) Cannon will be the new principal for the 2021-2022 school year.  Mr. Cannon is retiring from the 
Fulton School District this spring.  He and his wife Shelli have a son in third grade at St. Stanislaus, Aiden.  Mr. Can-
non has been on the parish council and a vested member of the community.  Please welcome Mr. Cannon as we 
look forward to his leadership.   

St. Stanislaus School is looking for a part-time art teacher, a part-time library and junior high language arts or social 
studies teacher.  The art, library, and junior high position could be combined, if desired.  If you are interested in any 
of these positions, or if you know someone who is, please contact me for more details (angies@ststan.net).   

We would like to offer congratulations to our very own Calista in 5th grade!  Calista is a member of Osage Bend and 
has won the Youth Appreciation Citation from The Optimist Club of Jefferson City.  Congratulations Calista, this 
award is well deserved for showing devotion and generosity to others! 

I would like to offer my most sincere and deepest thanks to the St. Stanislaus church community.  I am so thankful to 
have spent two years with you all.  I will forever remember the kind and generous spirit of the community.  Thank 
you for your support.  I will hold you all in my prayers. 

Blessings, Mrs. Angie Shelangoski   

SCHOOL NEWS 

mailto:angies@ststan.net

